Vishvajit Pandya <pandyav@y/ahoo.com> Reply-To: Vishvajit Pandya <pendyav@yahoo.com> To: director tribalwelfare <director.tribal@gmail.com> 27 June 2014 09:08

Dear Director Shree Guptajee:

This is to confirm to you that Madhumita and I will reach Port Blair in the afternoon of 13th July 2014.

We both will conduct a workshop on 15th and 16th at ANTRI with senior field staff and research associates on Photography that has to contribute to the education as well as the museum project. I have suggested that Manish may teach them also the GPS system to operate at the same time. All this can be possible if the equipment has been procured.

acett as oba

As per discussions with Sect. TW, we have to provide further instructions to Dr B.Das at Port Blair for work in Shompen area according to the report. Will stay till 18th and may extend (just me) by a two or three days if I need to visit Phooltalla.

I will inform Mohan about the flight details. Kindly arrange the room at Megapode Please.

Sincerely Vishvajit

PS we have started getting confirmations for the seminar. Hope the land issue is on track!